
TOWN OF KOSHKONONG 
QUOROM NOTICE 

 
The Town Board of Koshkonong may have a quorum of its members present on Thursday May 
5, 2022 at 6:00pm for a discussion with representatives from Koshkonong ATV Supporters 
regarding preliminary information for the May Town Board meeting.  Any or all board members 
may attend and no town business acted on. 
 
Posted at the town hall and on the town website on May 4, 2022. 
 
Bridget Woods, 
Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


